Dear Parents of Gold and Orange Door,

This week the students traveled to China! They learned about China's national flag and its animal, the panda. The students also learned about the dragon and what it means in Chinese culture. We read stories such as The Magic Pot about a Chinese family discovering a magic pot, and The Story of Silk about how China became known for producing silk around the world. The students crafted their own dragons, pandas, and colored the China flag. Next week we travel to our last stop Antarctica and the students will learn about its cold temperatures and the different animals that live in those conditions. They can make craft penguins and polar bears.

In stem the students used blocks to form building and understand more about structures and they stand tall with out falling over.

In soccer the students practiced kicking the ball towards a goal and played sharks and minnows with ms.Jackie

We had a so much fun this summer traveling around the world with your child. Thank you for everything this summer it was a pleasure!

Just a few reminders,

August 21 is over open house for the parents to have an opportunity to step into the classrooms. So please be share to check for any updates on this event.

We are closed next week Friday August 20th of staff purpose

Thursday August 19th the school will close at 2:30

Please use brightwheel to check your child in and out during the day

Thank you and as always have a wonderful weekend

Ms. Jocelyn